# St Mary's Catholic Voluntary Academy

# Newsletter





#### Headteacher Message

Dear Parents/ Carers

The year has flown past and we can't quite believe that we are at the end of the 24-25 academic year.

What a fantastic Summer Fete- thank you to all families and the FOSM. It was wonderful to share our musical talents in the music performance on the 8<sup>th</sup> of July- where we said a fond farewell to Mrs Leaney.

Well-done to all the Year Sixes for their SAT's results and to all the children for their excellent end of year assessments, which we hoped you enjoyed looking through in their reports. It was lovely to see so many parents drop in to meet the teachers after school on Monday the  $7^{th}$  of July.

Thank you to all the St Mary's staff for their hard work and dedication. We wish the staff leaving for their new roles or retirement all the very best and will miss them at school. Our heartfelt thanks to families for helping the school to achieve above National Average attendances and for taking holidays only in the term holidays.

We wish you all a wonderful, safe and rejuvenating Summer holiday and look forward to seeing you all for the start of the new 25 26 Academic year on the 28<sup>th</sup> of August.



Address: Hastings Street, Loughborough, LE11 5AX Phone: 01509 212 621 Email: office@stmarys-rc.leics.sch.uk Website: www.stmarys-rc.leics.sch.uk





Dates for your diary

School Begins on Thursday the 28<sup>th</sup> of August 2025 26<sup>th</sup> and 27<sup>th</sup> of August are staff training days: Inset.





Address: Hastings Street, Loughborough, LE11 5AX Phone: 01509 212 621 Email: office@stmarys-rc.leics.sch.uk Website: www.stmarys-rc.leics.sch.uk





Goodbye and Good luck to our wonderful Year 6s. We wish you all the very best in your Secondary schools.



Address: Hastings Street, Loughborough, LE11 5AX Phone: 01509 212 621 Email: office@stmarys-rc.leics.sch.uk Website: www.stmarys-rc.leics.sch.uk









# **STAFFING AT ST MARY'S**

Each year group enjoyed their morning in their new class for the 25/26 Academic year on Thursday the 3<sup>rd</sup> of July from 9.30-11.30 after the Year Two celebration of the word in the hall and got to know their teacher and new classroom. We were delighted to welcome the new EYFS class last Thursday on the 26<sup>th</sup> of June.

EYFS: Miss Hargrove and Mrs Moore

Year One: Miss Butarrazzi, Mrs Watkins, Mrs Ebene

Year Two: Mrs De Souza/ Mrs Brown, Mrs Heald, Mrs Singh, Mrs Camera

Year Three: Mrs Clarke (new Deputy Head), and Mrs Truslove

Year Four: Mrs Hill/ Mrs Hunt Mrs D'arcy

Year Five: Miss Nicholls, Mrs Wilson and Mrs Shah

Year Six: Miss Fonseca, Mrs Tumber and Trainee teacher Miss Davis

School Chaplain: Deacon Keith Harris- in 1 day a week in St Mary's SENCO: Academy Senco Mr Saxton will be in St Mary's 1 day each week

We bid a fond but sad farewell to our year 6 class and Mrs Rutledge, Mrs Leaney, Mr Stuart, Mrs Springthorpe, Mr Mount, Mrs O'Connell and Mrs Adamek at the end of this Academic year- who we said thank you to in the Leaver's mass and Assembly. We thank them for their wonderful inspiration, hard work and service to St Mary's school. The Leaver's mass was beautiful, the year 6s read so well and everyone sang beautifully- we all left church with a spring in our step.

St Mary's - July 2025

Address: Hastings Street, Loughborough, LE11 5AX Phone: 01509 212 621 Email: office@stmarys-rc.leics.sch.uk Website: www.stmarys-rc.leics.sch.uk







Address: Hastings Street, Loughborough, LE11 5AX Phone: 01509 212 621 Email: office@stmarys-rc.leics.sch.uk Website: www.stmarys-rc.leics.sch.uk





**Events in July** 







